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Alice Zhao <alicezhao525@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 23, 2016 at 1:32 PM
To: councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, Sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, steve.blau@lacity.org, etta.armstrong@lacity.org 
Cc: councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, David 
Ryu <councilmember.ryu@lacity.org>, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, 
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org, councilmember.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, 
councilmember.fuentes@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org

Hi Sharon & Etta,

I would like to ask that you please add my comments to the council File Related to the Second Dwelling Unit Repeal 
Ordinance (CF:14-0057-S8)

Dear City Councilmembers,

Please vote in favor of the SDU Repeal Ordinance with Urgency and without amendments.

SDUs in Los Angeles can greatly help our community in more than one way. As a young professional recently out of 
school, I experience firsthand the balancing struggles of wanting to advance my career in a major city, such as LA, while 
still being able to find affordable housing options so that I can save up for my future. Having SDUs available at a below 
market rate would definitely help me and all the other recent college graduates find a place for ourselves in this amazing 
city.

I welcome any questions and comments that you may have. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Alice Zhao
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Alice Zhao <alicezhao525@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 23, 2016 at 1:32 PM
To: councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, Sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, steve.blau@lacity.org, etta.armstrong@lacity.org 
Cc: councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, David 
Ryu <councilmember.ryu@lacity.org>, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, 
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org, councilmember.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, 
councilmember.fuentes@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org

Hi Sharon & Etta,

I would like to ask that you please add my comments to the council File Related to the Second Dwelling Unit Repeal 
Ordinance (CF:14-0057-S8)

Dear City Councilmembers,

Please vote in favor of the SDU Repeal Ordinance with Urgency and without amendments.

SDUs in Los Angeles can greatly help our community in more than one way. As a young professional recently out of 
school, I experience firsthand the balancing struggles of wanting to advance my career in a major city, such as LA, while 
still being able to find affordable housing options so that I can save up for my future. Having SDUs available at a below 
market rate would definitely help me and all the other recent college graduates find a place for ourselves in this amazing 
city.

I welcome any questions and comments that you may have. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Alice Zhao

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=e0c49b70e2&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=156b91b1a57bbd2e&siml=156b91b1a57bbd2e 1/1

mailto:sharon.dickinson@lacity.org
mailto:alicezhao525@gmail.com
mailto:councilmember.wesson@lacity.org
mailto:Sharon.dickinson@lacity.org
mailto:steve.blau@lacity.org
mailto:etta.armstrong@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.huizar@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.englander@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.ryu@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.koretz@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.martinez@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.fuentes@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.price@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.bonin@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=e0c49b70e2&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=156b91b1a57bbd2e&siml=156b91b1a57bbd2e

